
3rd October 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Parent Workshops 

Over the course of this academic year the pastoral team will be running a series of five parent 

workshops based on different themes. The workshops will be from 6pm-7pm and will run as follows: 

 

● 11th October 2022 – Internet safety  - Mrs Perkins and Miss Walsingham 

 

● 15th November 2022 – Self harm -  Ms John and Miss Jarvis 

 

● 24th January 2023 – Mental health -  Miss Jarvis and Miss Walsingham 

 

● 7th March 2023 – Sexual harassment and language -  Ms John and Miss Nichols 

 

● 2nd May 2023 – Body image  - Miss Nichols and Miss Walsingham 

 

The aim of these workshops is to provide support for you and your child/children through education 

of some of the key issues facing them.  Our hope is this will enable us all to provide the strongest 

support system possible for our students.  

 

There will be a short google form emailed out a week before each workshop whereby you can 

register your interest in attending.  

 

We look forward to meeting as many of you as possible, 

 

Kind regards 

 

The Pastoral team 


